
 

 

 St Joseph’s 
Preschool Newsletter 

It has been lovely to see the children and how they have grown in a 

week! 

I am sure they have spoken about our new topic and the exciting 

week we have had. 

Topic: Next week we will be continuing our topic ‘Ready, Steady Grow’. Our 

focus book is the traditional story ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We will also be 

reading ‘Jasper and the Beanstalk’ by Nick Butterworth and Mick Inkpen.  

 
 

How can you help your child at home –  

- Talk about the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and the different versions 

you may have been told when you were young.  

- Start to think about different plants you may grow in your garden or in 

your house.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

Maths: Next week we will be looking at measure and starting to explore height and length, 

using our focus texts as inspiration.  

 
How can you help your child at home – Compare the height of different members of your 

family. Encourage your child to use vocabulary such as short, shorter, tall, taller, long and 

longer. You could also look at shoes and compare the length of each-others shoes. Does 

the tallest person have the longest shoes? 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Focus: We will be starting phonics this half term. All children will be 

focusing on listening skills and when they are ready they will be taken for 

individual phonics tutoring with Mrs Pugsley. If your child is ready for phonics 

tutoring you will receive a sheet in your child’s book bag with focus sounds for 

that week.  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Star Poem 



  

Information:  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

     

    

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
Here are a few links to support your children’s learning at 

home.  

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/policy-and-campaigns/home-

learning-environment/small-talk/ 

http://www.wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 

 

 

 

We would love to 

develop our loose 

parts play. Please 

keep us in mind if 

you have anything 

on the list attached.  

Thank you for your 

support.  



 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 
 

It has been lovely seeing our friends and telling stories from the holidays. We have 

enjoyed all the arts and crafts this week, especially using vegetables to print. We 

have been cutting up vegetables and are now experts, please let us help you when 

you are cooking! We have enjoyed being outside and exploring changes in the 

environment. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our mark 

making is 

amazing!  


